
The Laurens City Council held a budget workshop at the Municipal Building at 5:00 pm, January 21, 2015.  Present 

were Council members Rich Newgard, Jean Swanson, and Julie Potter; Police Chief, Chris Toner; and City Manager, Barbara 

Smith.  Sid Enockson and Thaine Hopkins were absent. 

 

The City Manager’s salary for FY 16 was discussed.  

 

There were no motions or votes taken at this time. 

 

 

________________________________________ _________________________________________ 

Rod Johnson, Mayor    Barbara Smith, City Clerk 


